
 

THE TORCH 

Monday 5-21 5th Grade Graduation Ceremony at Pacetti Bay from 9:30-11:00.  Related Arts Day C 

Tuesday 5-22 5th Grade Talent Show from 9:00-10:00.  Web Warriors from 2:50-3:30.  Related Arts 
Day D 

Wednesday 5-23 5th Grade Clap-out at 1:15.  Early Release Day – Dismissal starts at 1:50.  Related Arts 
Day E 

Thursday 5-24 Last Day for Students.  1-Hour Early Release begins at 1:50.  Related Arts Day F 

Friday 5-25 Last Day for Teachers.  Time to Relax after a Job Well Done! 

Message from Principal Mitidieri:                              

It is hard to believe that a year has passed. It 

has been a great year at WCES and I want to 

personally thank you for welcoming me and 

helping to make our first year together a 

success.  Thank you for the ongoing support you 

provide to the school and for trusting us to 

educate your wonderful children.  I look 

forward to next year and the opportunity for 

continued growth and relationship building. We 

wish our 5th grade Warriors all the best as they 

transition to middle school. We know they will  

make us proud at PBMS.  We hope that you 

enjoy a well-deserved break and that the 

students have an opportunity to rest and 

recharge. We look forward to finishing strong 

and coming back next year to continuing our 

work together.  Have a great summer and GO 

WARRIORS! 

We have plenty of business partners we would 

like to thank for their partnership. 

https://www.wardscreekpto.com/business-

partners.html 

The PTO has made it easy for you to gather 

school supplies for the 2018-2019 school year.  

See the attached to begin your shopping.                                                                                                           

Message from the Media Center:                   

Does your child want to read over the summer?  

Here is the link to the new SSYRA 3-5 list for 

next year.  The FRA Children’s Book Award list 

(for younger children) usually does not come 

out until August.  Thanks for your support!  

Keep reading!  

https://www.floridamediaed.org/uploads/6/1/4

/2/61420659/3-5_2018-

19_ssyra_annotated_list.pdf 

On May 23rd , Fifth graders will be celebrating 

their moving from 5th to 6th grade!  We are in 

need of some extra hands to help make this day 

special for them. Please consider volunteering 

some of your time. See the sign up genius 

below 

https://m.signupgenius.com/#!/showSignUp/20

f044daca72ca57-calling 

We are down to our last few yearbooks left for 

sale!  These are at a first come first serve basis. 

Attached is the order form.  ALL ORDERS 

mustbe completed ONLINE.   
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